LUDLOW – Nomination papers are now available in the Ludlow Town Clerk's office at Ludlow Town Hall, 488 Chapin St, for the March 22, 2021, town election. If you are interested in taking out nomination papers, please contact the Town Clerk's office at (413) 583-5600 Ext. 1230 to make an appointment since the Town Hall is currently closed to the public.

two openings for Board of Selectmen three year terms one opening for Board of Assessors three year term one opening for Board of Health three year term one opening for Library Trustee three year term one opening for Ludlow Housing Authority five year term one opening for Board of Public Works three year term one opening for Recreation Commission three year term one opening for School Committee three year term one opening for Planning Board five year term one opening for Treasurer three year term

There are openings in all precincts for members of Representative Town Meeting.

The last day to submit nomination papers is January 29, 2021 by 5 p.m.

Kim M. Batista, Town Clerk